WAYNE COUNTY COURTHOUSE WILL BE CLOSING TO THE PUBLIC
EFFECTICE WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18

In an effort to address health and safety concerns regarding the Covid-19,
the Wayne County Courthouse will be closed to the public effective Wednesday, March 18
with the exception of the third floor, court systems until further notice.
Offices and employees will continue to work in the courthouse to conduct business as usual by
phone, mail and email.
Please help us spread the word to those not on social media
and beyond to help eliminate any unnecessary trips to the courthouse.
Please be aware these conditions may change abruptly at any time and we will do our best to
keep the residents informed.
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